
 

Welcome back Year R!  
We hope you all had a wonderful Easter.  

We cannot believe how fast this year is going! 

This term’s learning is centred around the topic  
“Once upon a time”. 
We will be reading a range of traditional fairy tales 

throughout the term. 

If you would like to come into school and share a particular 

traditional tale with the children please let the class  

teachers know.  Thank you. 

Please see Google Classroom for the 

knowledge organisers and the home 

learning for this term.  

If you are having difficulty logging 

onto Google Classroom please 

speak to a member of staff. 

 

22nd April – Term 5 starts 

28th April – School Clubs begin 

1st May – Reception Class Trip to Godstone Farm 

5th May – Bank Holiday 

2oth May – Reception Parents Stay and Play (2-3pm) 

21st May – Class Photos 

     2-3pm Parents Workshop 

     3:15-5:15pm Messy Church 
This term we will be looking 

at the Christian value Trust. 

 

26th May – Mid Term Holiday 

2nd June – Term 6 starts 


